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June 9 Blood Drive at Courthouse  

 
FAYETTEVILLE – The Cape Fear Valley Blood Donor Center will be conducting a blood drive at 

the Cumberland County Courthouse on June 9 from noon until 3 p.m. The center needs healthy 

volunteers to contribute to the local blood supply.  

 

The bloodmobile will be parked in the Courthouse parking lot off Cool Spring Street. 

 

As part of the center’s Save Our Summer campaign, all blood donors will receive a free t-shirt, while 

supplies last. Donors will also be entered into a weekly raffle for a $50 gas card.  

 

All blood donated stays here in our community for patients in need. The Blood Donor Center needs 

help from 1,200 volunteers each month to maintain a safe supply of blood and to be prepared for 

unforeseen events. 

 

Call 437-1921 to sign up for the blood drive. 
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